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Project: MHPC #2596-04 - proposed wind farm; Maine Mountain Power, LLC, ZP 702
Town: Redington Twp., ME

Dear Ms. Famous:
In response to your recent request, I have reviewed the information received January 18
and February 14, 2006 to continue consultation on the above referenced project pursuant to

Section 106 of the National Historic Preservation Act, as amended.

Based on the submitted information, I have concluded that there will be no historic
properties [architectural or archaeological] adversely affected by the proposed undertaking.

Please contact Mike Johnson of my staff if we can be of further assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

//\/\
1) ” ‘k(
2

o~
7

PHONE: (207) 287-2132 PRINTED ON RECYCLED PAFER FAX: (207) 287-2335



